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MY DEAR PARENTS 

GREETINGS OF THE DAY. 

 

We've all noticed the dramatic shift in weather during the previous two days. This weather was 

completely unexpected at this time. The rain has been pouring, but we are not discouraged. 

 

In order to honour our students' hard work, they have put in for the preparation of a successful 

Function and to ensure their wellbeing, the School Management has chosen to change the venue of 

the program from school premises to BHEL, Auditorium. Timings of the program are 5.00 p.m. sharp. 

Also, kindly be noted that only parents are permitted. 

If any parent wants to see their child's performance, they may come to school tomorrow at 5.00 p.m. 

sharp since there will be a full-dress rehearsal.      

We would appreciate your cooperation as we both want our children to be secure and happy. 

 

Please take note that the School Annual Function will now be held at the BHEL Auditorium. 

 

An e-card shall reach you within some time. 

 

Thanking you all 

 

Looking forward for our ANUUAL Function to be a big success. 

 

 

 

Kuldeep Singh 

Principal 

 


